
wekandrive@dccca.org

(785) 764-6674

Contact us to learn more!

Driver’s education courses
Auto insurance
Fees associated with obtaining a driver’s license

Reimbursement may be available for the following:

We Kan Drive is a program that helps to remove the barriers youth in foster care and Independent 
Living Services face when working towards obtaining their drivers license. 

Getting a drivers license is a critical piece to help youth transition into adulthood, and typically 
parents help support their child to learn how to drive and log driving hours. For youth in foster care 
this can be more challenging. DCCCA and the Kansas Department for Children and Families have 
partnered together to provide educational and financial support to help teens and young adults.

About the Program:

We Kan Drive assists youth between 14-21 in 
foster care and Independent Living Services 
to obtain their driver’s license.

Apply online at dccca.org/wekandrive

Removing barriers and 
creating opportunities.


